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ANNOUNCEMENT ON RECEIPT OF THE FISCAL SUBSIDY
GRANTED BY THE FINANCE BUREAU OF

CHANGSHOU DISTRICT, CHONGQING CITY

This announcement is made pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Rules Governing the Listing 
of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited and Inside Information 
Provisions under Part XIVA of the Securities and Futures Ordinance (Chapter 571 of 
the Laws of Hong Kong).

Chongqing Iron & Steel Company Limited (the “Company”) has recently received 
a document (Changcaijingfa [2016] No. 47) from the Finance Bureau of Changshou 
District, Chongqing City, specifying that: as approved by the government of 
Changshou District, the Company is granted a special subsidy for environmental 
protection of RMB59.00 million, which shall be used to subsidize the expenditure of 
energy conservation, emission reduction and environmental protection.

The receipt of such fund will have a positive effect on the results of the Company for 
2016. The specific accounting treatment, however, shall be subject to the audit and 
confirmation by the accountants. Investors are advised to be aware of the investment 
risks involved.
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